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Math and Science Cooperative

Region VII Education Service Center

Kilgore, TX 75662

903.988.6700


August 2005

Re: 
New grant opportunity for 2005-2006
To:
Grades 3-8 Principals
I am writing to offer your teachers an opportunity to participate in the Region VII Science Collaborative for the 2005-2006 school year.  The Math/Science Cooperative at Region VII ESC, Stephen F. Austin State University and the Science Education Center at UT Austin is featuring this thematic science project for grades 3-8 as a collaborative effort.  
The Collaborative is funded through the Texas Science Initiative and is focused on meeting the TEKS/TAKS through the students working as active scientists. Each participating teacher will receive approximately $2500 in materials to enhance the science program on your campus.   Main instructors for this integrated science institute will be Dr. Alan Sowards, SFASU; and Region VII Science Specialists Judy Grubbs and Donna Wise.  Additional instructors will provide TEKS-based material from NASA and other informal science education sites. Your school district will greatly benefit because your teachers will return to their campus filled with enthusiasm and wonderful hands-on lessons to share with others.  

We strongly encourage all districts to take advantage of this grant opportunity for quality science professional development.  Please pass the enclosed application information on to your teachers as soon as possible. Applications are due August 31, 2005 and space is very limited. If there are any questions concerning this grant, please contact Donna Wise, (903) 988-6772 at the Math/Science Cooperative.  Thank you for your assistance.


Sincerely,

Jane Silvey
Jane Silvey, Core Curriculum Coordinator

Region VII Education Service Center 
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“Ensuring success for all students by providing quality service to schools”


